
Seminar for Newly Appointed 

Principals in conjunction with 

Masons Hayes and Curran 

 

Date : 10th February 2015   

Venue : Charleville Park Hotel 

Time : 9am – 3.30p.m. 

Cost : Free of Charge  

 

The CPSMA in conjunction with Mason Hayes and Curran will be hosting an 

information seminar on the 10th February.  Places are limited to 120 and 

will be on a first come first served basis.  

 

Topics covered:  

 Leadership of a Catholic School. 

 Circular 60/2009 : areas of concern and lessons from recent 

caselaw 

 Staff issues involving secretaries and caretakers : common pitfalls 

 Bullying and Cyber Bullying 

These topics will be of particular relevance to Newly Appointed 

Principals of Catholic Primary Schools. 

 

To register please fill out the application form and email back to 

ldunne@cpsma.ie 

 

mailto:ldunne@cpsma.ie

